
Annual Meeting Saturday May 6th 1944. 

 

Present: Mr A Hall in the Chair and 30 members. 

 

The Minutes of the last Autumn Meeting held Saturday October 2nd 1943 were read and adopted. 

 

Mr J H Firth presented the Financial Statement and explained same in detail. Mr J C Payne proposed 

the adoption of the Balance Sheet and Mr J W Whitworth seconded, and in doing so remarked on 

the exceedingly sound position of the Club. This was put to the meeting and carried unanimously. 

 

Mr W H Andrew proposed a vote of thanks to Mr J H Firth for his services as Treasurer and said that 

we were fortunate to have Mr Firth as Treasurer. Mr W Lowe seconded and this was carried by 

acclamation. Mr Firth suitably acknowledged the thanks of the members. 

 

The Secretary presented his report for the past year and this was accepted.  

 

The Captain spoke regarding the sound position of the Club & state of the Course and thanked the 

members for their support. 

 

Mr L Butlin presented the report of the Social Committee in the absence of Mr H Burlinson the 

secretary and this was accepted. 

 

The winners of the four-ball bogey competition held this day were Messrs W Brown and A George, 4 

up on bogey. 

 

A vote of thanks to the Captain for presiding concluded the meeting. 
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